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urbanrenewal - Removal of Newcastlerail line

From: "Robert Wyatt" <mindge@optusnet.com.au>
To: <urbanrenewal @planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 4/15/2013 9:24 PM

Subject: Removal of Newcastlerail line

What a step backwards is being taken, improve what we have. They put a tunnel under

Sydney Harbour, a tunnel say Hamilton to Newcastle station underground, don’t say it cant be done .

This will remove all rail crossings, we will still have our much needed rail service and the developers
will have their buildings and we all prosper and can share the proposed park lands, coffee shops,

Retail area and there will be plenty of accommodation for all. Wellington Station in New Zealand is
underground and the staff their tell me that it is working well. Look forward not backwards we have

Lost a lot of valuable rail services due to ill planning, keep what we have and build on it, our future
depends on it.

Robert M Wyatt, retired Rail Employee.



